
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Joe Mckeown <joepmckeown@gmail.com>
CC: Joe Mckeown <joe_mckeown@scott.senate.gov>

Date: 10/8/2015 12:10:17 PM
Subject: RE: Chief of staff contact

Joe,

Swati Patel, Chief of Staff (former Chief Counsel) 

SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
cell:803-665-0259

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you,

Katherine
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